
 
 
 

March 19, 2024 
 

Good Afternoon: 
 

We are sending you a copy of the General Faculty resolution in memory of 
our esteemed colleague James Loehlin. This document was prepared by 
Professors Alan W. Friedman (Chair), Elizabeth Cullingford, and David 
Kornhaber. 

 
The memorial resolution appears in the Documents of the General Faculty and 
can be viewed online at <https://facultycouncil.utexas.edu/2023-24- 
memorial-resolutions>. If you would like a hard copy printed and mailed to 
you, please contact our office. 

 
We are glad to help with anything else regarding this or answer any 
questions you might have. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 
Charlotte Canning, Secretary  
The Office of the General Faculty 

 
AWF/Courtney 

 
Enclosure 


